
January 2025

Fort Gymnastics Club Monthly Newsletter

COMPETITIVE NEWS

UPDATE

Our winter session has begun.  In the next
couple of days. If you're unsure of your

registered program you can always
contact the office at

admin@fortsaskgymnastics.com

We want to welcome returning families
and new families to our gym. We have

gym gear available in our viewing area if
you need to purchase them.

During the fall season we noticed alot of
trash on the stairs. We are asking

everyone not to eat on the stairs and to
throw away any trash in the bins. 

What a busy December for our competitive
and pre-competitve teams including our
coaches. On December 20th the CCP3-6

athletes had the opportunity to train at North
Edmonton Gymnastics Club. Our coaches

helped the gymnasts gain new skills!

We also had a Competitive Team Christmas
PJ Party. Thanks Coach Paige for organizing

everything! 

Our CCP2 and Xcel athletes had an amazing
in-house training camp. We want to give a
huge thank you for everyone who helped
organzie this for the girls! They learned so

much! 
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OTHER NEWS

Bear Tracks are still available for $30 per bucket

We had a very successful fall with our
fundraising. We had Little Caesars, VIP meats,

The Cotton Candy Shoppe, and Purdy’s. We will
be having more fundraising  opportunities in
the next coming months. Stay tuned to our

social meda.

Did you know you can book a birthday party
at FGC.

We have a coached/free play option and a
foam blaster party. 

Next available party date is March
1st.Contact the office for more information. 

Prices

Coached/Free Play $220
Foam Blaster $240

All recreational classes on January 12th are
cancelled. We will have a scheduled make up class

on March 23. 

Classes cancelled on January 12

Jr Rec 10:30-11:30
Rec 3/4 11:30-1pm

Tot 1:30-2:30
Rec 5+ 1:00-3:00pm
Rec 1/2 1:30-2:30pm

Rec 3/4 2:30-4:00pm 


